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FACUNDO PIGNANELLI ANNOUNCES UPDATES TO ITS WEBSITE AND A NEW
DOMAIN.

FOR INMEDIATE RELEASE, JUNE 13 2018.

BUENOS AIRES, ARGENTINA - Facundo Pignanelli is announcing updates to its personal
website and its new domain facundopignanelli.com on a continuation of the collaboration
between Facundo and Wix Technologies (NYSE: WIX) for more than 8 years.

The updates focus on improvements to the overall website experience and the introduction of the
News section, a place that organizes all press and media releases from Facundo. In addition, a
new contact page has been introduced, featuring ways to communicate with Facundo and his
team.

The mobile experience of the website has also been revised and now features a more responsive
design, built with mobile accessibility on mind.

Facundo's personal blog has also been updated with a new domain and is now available at
blog.facundopignanelli.com.
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For additional information, please contact:
Martin Gomez

Assistant to Facundo Pignanelli.

marting @ facundopignanelli.com

(549) 4231-2455


mailto:pr@facundopignanelli.com
mailto:marting@facundopignanelli.com

